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Hi,

I am writing today to ask that you please consider upholding the freedom of healthcare providers &
pharmacies to provide the services they feel are healthiest for their patients/clients as well as their
communities. 

Abortions and certain contraceptives, such as the "abortion pill," will be available in many places for
those who would like to use them.  We should not force healthcare providers to sell things they feel are
damaging or harmful - any more than we should require grocery store chains to provide a certain
foods. 

Those who want those provisions still have a choice: go to an alternative provider. Their freedom is in
tact; please make sure the freedom of healthcare providers remain protected as well.

Thank you for taking the time to read this message. I am sure you will sincerely consider what is
honorable and just.

Melissa Brawner
Benton, AR

Sincerely,
Melissa Brawner
Benton, AR  72019
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